
Art Group Annual Report 2019 

I can report another successful year for the art group which meets on Friday morning in the village 

hall.   The group is a self help group with occasional workshops and visits when funds allow.   A recent 

workshop given by local artist Kara Strachan was well attended and very enjoyable.   For 2019, the 

group produced its first calendar and hopes to repeat the exercise for 2020. 

 

Currently, the art group is fully subscribed  

 

Sue Thompson 


